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Upcoming Events 

 

 10/7-10/11              

Parent  Observation 

Week 

 

 

 

 10/18                         

Crazy Hair Day 

 

 

 

 

 10/25                        

3:00 Dismissal for  

Trunk Or Treat           

and Spooky House 

 

 

 

 

 10/28                      

Diwali Celebration 

 

fb.com/montessoridfw 

@alphamontessoridfw 

 Alpha Montessori School is on 
a  mission to change the world into a 
more peaceful place by encouraging 
our students to give to those who are 
less fortunate.  This October, children 
are challenged to collect money for 
Unicef.  Unicef was mandated by the 
United Nations 70 years ago and is on 
a mission to bring clean water and life-
saving medicine to families in third 
world countries or areas without read-
ily accessible resources.  Alpha Mon-
tessori has been raising money for 
Unicef for nearly a decade, and it fills 
my heart every year to see the gener-
osity of our families.   We have a goal 
of raising $2500 this year for Unicef!  
Instead of trick or treating for candy, 
consider having your child bring along  

their Unicef box to  

collect donations  

as well.   

September Memories 

Back To  

School 

Night 

Grandparents’ 

Day 

International 

Peace  

Day 

A Word From Ms. Rupali 

Family  

of the  

Month 

   Creating a peaceful child is a central focus 
of a true Montessori education.  Children 
learn about inner peace which allows them to 
be focused, calm and understanding of their 
own emotions.  Once inner peace is achieved, 
they can then turn their focus on outer peace, 
which is creating a more peaceful world  

one interaction at a time.   

   In a Montessori environment, conflicts are 
resolved by empowering children to use the 
Peace Rose.  Whoever holds the peace rose is 
the speaker and the other child listens.  Then, 
the roles are reversed.  Once a resolution is 
reached, they both hold the stem and share a 
peaceful moment while sharing the rose.   

Aayush Bedi and his family were   
chosen for family of the month.   

They have been a part of the Alpha 
Montessori family for more than 2 

years now, and he recently began his 
journey in the  

Hickory Elementary Class!   


